
NOTICE TO PARENTS 
 

The Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District provides an 
instructional program in Human Growth and Development.  This 
program is in accordance with Wis. Statute 118.019(2). 
 
Pupil instruction in all areas of the curriculum will be provided at 
the various grade levels.  If you wish to review any instructional 
materials or the written curriculum, please contact the school 
principal.  If you do not want your daughter/son to participate in 
any unit or part of a unit, please inform the school principal in 
writing by September 2, 2022.  For students in 8th grade, the 
Human Growth & Development curriculum and parent permission 
slip will be sent home prior to beginning the course of study.  If 
your daughter/son does not participate in a given unit or part of 
a unit, she/he will be given alternate lessons in another area of 
health education. 
 
A copy of the complete Policy #2414 - Human Growth & 
Development, may be obtained upon request at either school’s 
office or on the school website. 
 


